
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE AND TECHNICAL PRESENTATION  

TO THE BROOKLYN PARK CITY COUNCIL

Pedestrian crossing options at the planned  
63rd Avenue Light Rail Transit Station

Planners are looking at how to make it easier for people walking and biking to cross Hwy. 81 to get to the 

planned 63rd Avenue light rail station in Brooklyn Park. 

Join us at this open house to learn about pedestrian crossings and discuss pedestrian issues with METRO 

Blue Line Extension Project staff. Following the open house, Blue Line Extension staff will make a technical 

presentation to the Brooklyn Park City Council. 

For more information or for any individual who requires assistance to participate, please contact Community 

Outreach Coordinator Juan Rangel at 612-373-5338 or Juan.Rangel@metrotransit.org. Requests for special 

assistance should be made at least three business days before the meeting.

Can’t make it to the meeting? Meeting materials will be posted on the project website, www.BlueLineExt.org.

Monday, May 9, 2016 
Brooklyn Park City Hall 

5200 85th Avenue North, Brooklyn Park 
Map: https://goo.gl/maps/eTPP3C9AgrP2

Open House: 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Presentation to City Council: 7:00 p.m.

View of the intersection from the 
63rd Avenue Park & Ride lot


